WELCOME TO PROSPECT VALLEY PTA

Minutes for May 12, 2011
Co-President’s Report- Denise Miller

· Left-over classroom support money-Teachers have until May 20th to turn in receipts.  MOTION MADE AND PASSED to recharge the teacher support account for next year by subtracting out the balance of this year. 
· Technology in Education Conference ($487.50)—MOTION MADE AND PASSED to fund 3 teachers to technology conference for $487.50. Virtual webcasting is one of the topics.
Co-President’s Report- Guy Nahmiach

· Outdoor Lab-increased fliers for outdoor lab in Monday folders. 13 new efforts district-wide for outdoor lab fundraising-JeffCo PTA is suggesting for each school to create 1 event.  PV has already hosted a bake sale, garage sale, CPK for support.  Outdoor lab next year is in October. $1,000 will be put into our budget for outdoor lab scholarship for next year.  
· Vote in 2011-2012 Officers-MOTION MADE AND PASSED for Guy Nahmiach and Heidi Olivera as co-presidents, Jillian Jacobs as treasurer, Denise Miller as secretary.  
Vice-President’s Report-Wendy Woodland

· CSAPS results up from last year.

· Free and reduced lunches will go up for next year.

· Interim Principal Discussion-Dr. Debbie O’Neill is going to a supervisor position.  Brenda Carlson will assist Jose Martinez in our area.  Jose came and talked with the staff-they chose to get an interim principal with the option to keep them in a permanent position. 
· Nicki Zubiate will be moving to a different school and PV is interviewing for that position.

· Thank you Wendy for the last 2 years

Secretary’s Report-Vicki Seal

· MOTION MADE AND PASSED to approve April 2011 minutes

Treasurer’s Report-Heather Kennedy-see attached report.
· Negative income due to extra yearbooks that were ordered.
· Audit volunteers needed-Susan Sherrod, Jillian Jacobs, and Heidi Olivera volunteered.
Committee Reports

· Cartridges for Kids-Kim Route
· Continuation – Cara Jakab-Last day of school at 9am. Pool party on May 27. Will turn in receipts.
· Leg. Rep-Susan Sherrod-Physical education concussion law is new.  
· 5K Run – Wendy Browne-We currently have about $1,250 in sponsorship money. At least another $1,500 that is coming in.  So I think we are on track. Our personal goal is to raise $5,000.  Website is up and running.
· Reading Challenge Week – Becky Hathorne/Amy O’Neill-assembly Monday morning at 9:30.  Virtual author visits.  Minute-to-win-it theme.  
· Restaurant Night – Vicki Seal-$324 profit for the night.  Mr. Tharp’s class had the most participation and won the pizza party and Staples gift card.
· Staff Appreciation Week – Cara Jakab- went very smoothly.  Staff baby pictures in the front.  Big thanks from the teachers for a great week.
· Variety Show – Guy Nahmiach- Lots of talent.  1 hour show coming up May 19th . at 3:15. 30 acts auditioned only 10 acts made it.  Those students who were cut, get to help with setting up the show.  
· Yearbook – Denise Miller-245 yearbooks are here and 39 extra ordered to sell for $20.
Adjourn-4:17
Coming Up

May 18:
Early Release (12:15)
May 19:
Field Day (Kindergarten)



Variety Show
May 23 : 
Volunteer Appreciation Reception

May 24:
Retirement Reception

May 30:
Memorial Day – No School

May 31:
Last day of School
